Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Istanbul Burosu

Rihtim Caddesi, Arzu Han 5/6 Tophane-Istanbul.

14th October, 195%7.
Received 17th October, 1957,

Dear Sir,

We have to confirm the cable sent on the 1llth
instant which read:

"TAYLOR'S VISIT TO ANKARA TOSTPONED UNTIL 16TH

INST. OWING TO PRESSURE OF WORK."

LLOYDSURV,

An interview had been arranged with Bay Orhan
Atliman of the Ministry of Public Works Dept, for
Monday l4th inst. to discuss the future classification
of thelr eraft.

Unfortunately, we have today been informed by
the Owners that the S.8. "NURFAN" has grounded at
the enterance of the Dardanelles and Mr. Taylor's
presence will be required over the week-end.

Mr, Atliman has been informed of the change
and it is hoped the information the committee requires
will reach you by the 2lst inst.

e

Bor the SUBRVEVORS
Yours faithfully,

t

Sga, Johan M. Taylor,
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